Newton, Kansas
Sept. 15, 1942

De. ¥.C. Adlen
Director of hysical Education
Kansas University

Dear Dr. Allen:

I am very much interested in the war-time
physical conditioning program which is under your super-
vision at Kansas University. I understand that this
program is similar to the conditioning precgram used by
the army and navy. |

I would be very grateful to you if you wildl
please send me all the material and information that you
have on this program. The physical education department
here is very much interested in getting behind the war
effort so far as they possibly can in regard te physiecal
development and of course in any other way that is possible.

Thanking you very kindly for your trouble
1 am

Sincerely

Jack Cronk
Wrestling Coach
Newton, Kansas



